
April 1, 2020 

Dear Lincoln University students, faculty, and staff: 

Alameda County Stay-at-Home Order for COVID-19 has been extended through 

May 3, 2020. 

 

As confirmed COVID-19 cases in Alameda County continue to grow, the Alameda 

County Public Health Officer has aligned with the six other Bay Area Health Officers 

to issue an updated Stay-at-Home Order. The public health officer indicated that to 

slow the spread of the virus, stricter guidelines for parks, beaches, other open 

spaces and essential and non-essential business operations are needed during this 

time. The new order also clarifies restrictions on childcare and construction. 

 

Social distancing is a must if we want to slow the spread of COVID-19. Let’s all do 

our part in this fight, and stay at home, limiting our outings to only what is essential.  

Visit the Alameda County Public Health Department’s COVID-19 website at 

www.acphd.org for the full order, and more information on COVID-19. 

 

To report compliance issues email covid19compliance@acgov.org. 

 

 

Thank you for your attention. We will update you on any changes in the situation. 

 

Dr. Mike Guerra, Administrative Vice-President, mguerra@lincolnuca.edu  
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